Our Vision:  A Washington State free of language and cultural barriers for all residents, no matter where they live or what language they speak, served by high-quality language assistance services. 

Application for Serving on the
WASHINGTON STATE COALITION FOR LANGUAGE ACCESS (WASCLA) BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Greetings! The WASCLA Elections Committee is seeking candidates to apply for membership on the organization’s Board of Directors, for terms to being on April 1, 2019. This is a two-year term of service. 
Applications are due no later than Monday, March 11, 2019.


WASCLA Board of Directors Application Form

Name:  			
E-mail address: 
Telephone:	

1. Why do you want to join WASCLA’s Board of Directors? 









0. How many years, and in what capacity, have you been involved with language access issues?








0. Please describe any special skills or competency you think you will bring to the WASCLA Board of Directors, (i.e. grant writing experience, policy analysis and advocacy, public speaking, management, communications, fundraising, prior board service, etc.). What contribution could you see yourself making to the WASCLA board?












0. New Board candidates only: please provide the name and contact information of a personal or professional reference. 
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If you need additional space, please submit your answers on a separate sheet of paper and attach this form. Additionally, we welcome you to submit your resume to assist us in this process. Return application to wascla.lep@gmail.com subject: BOARD, by March 11, 2019.

Applicant Signature: __________________________________Date:______
You may sign electronically by typing your name and the date, and sending this from your personal email account. 

